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SUSPENSION OF TRADING (REVISED)  

 

The board of directors of Far East Global Group Limited (the “Company”) announces that trading in 

the shares of the Company on the Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited will be suspended at the 

request of the Company with effect from 9:00 a.m. on Thursday 5 May 2011, pending the release of an 

announcement regarding a possible acquisition of controlling shareholding interests in certain 

companies in the United States, which may constitute a discloseable transaction of the Company. The 

information contained in such announcement is of a price-sensitive nature.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

For and on behalf of  
Far East Global Group Limited 

LAM Tin Faat 
Company Secretary 

Hong Kong, 5 May 2011 
 
At the date of this announcement, the executive directors of the Company are Mr. HUANG Brad 
(Chairman), Mr. KWOK Yeung Kwong (Chief Executive Officer), Mr. KO Chuk Kin, Herbert and Mr. 
CHIU Lok Man; the non-executive director of the Company is Mr. HUANG Guangyu and the 
independent non-executive directors of the Company are Mr. ZHOU Jinsong, Mr. YEN Homer Shih 
Hung and Mr. HONG Winn. 


